
Help Friar Justin Celebrate  
60 Years in the Priesthood!  
 
 

• Online Celebration 

• Mass 

• Open House 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Ordination Day, June 13, 1961 
     

Online Celebration 
June 12, 2021  at 10 – 11 AM (US Eastern Daylight Time) 

The event will be recorded and made available for those with schedule conflicts or time zone difference 
 
About the Zoom Celebration 
This special Zoom celebration will gather the 
Hermitage’s worldwide community for an online 
celebration to hear Friar Justin recount highlights of his 
journey and to share our own insights on the ways in 
which he has influenced us. 
 

After registering, you will receive the link for the Zoom 
meeting. 

Format:  

• Gathering and greetings  

• Justin’s Memories and Photos “60 Years in 60 
Minutes”  

• Small group discussions with friends in the 
Hermitage community  

• Large group sharing 

Mass and Open House at the Hermitage in Indianapolis 
Sunday, June 13, 2021 10 AM - 2 PM (rain date: Saturday, June 19, 10 AM – 2 PM) 

 

10 AM  Mass of Celebration 
11-2 PM Open House on the Hermitage Lawn 
 

This festive celebration will include gathering and interacting as well as singing and dancing to the tunes of 
Friar Justin’s accordion and other lively music. Small plates and beverages will be provided.  
Please bring your own lawn or folding chairs.  
 

To Participate: Register for any/all events by using this link: https://hermitageindy.org/calendar/60th-2/ 
Alternatively, you may email lulugk@att.net (preferable, if not using the webpage) or call LuLu at 317-545-
0742 (after 1:30 PM weekdays). Please specify which event(s) you will be attending. 
 

Freewill Offering: We are hoping to 1) gift Justin with trips to reunite with the European and Australian 
Hermitage communities and 2) contribute to the ongoing needs of Hermitage operations. Our goal is “60 for 
60” -- 60 people who can contribute $60 each -- but gifts of $6, $26, $60, $106, $1006 or any amount your 
budget will afford are encouraged. Gifts will be matched dollar for dollar to $4,000 total by an anonymous 
donor!  Make your gift online at https://hermitageindy.org/about-us/ways-to-give/  or call LuLu at 317-545-
0742 after 1:30 PM on weekdays. There will also be a box for donations or cards at the Open House.  
 

If you have photo memories from these last 60 years that you wish to share, please send them to 
nchism@iu.edu with a description of what is portrayed. 
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